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Dear WNDA Member or Interested Bowler, 
 
Our opening event at the Duckpin Olympics in Hagerstown was a great success and exceeded our 
expectations. We attracted both newspaper and television coverage of the tournament and had a 
wonderful banquet to honor our Hall of Fame inductees. If we can keep this momentum going, we will 
all look back on 2010 as a really great year for the WNDA.  
 
The second tour stop of the 2010 season will be held on June 19th & 20th at Johnson’s Lanes in 
Hamden, Connecticut.  The entry fee for this event is $75.00.  There will be two qualifying shifts held on 
Saturday, June 19th, at 8:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m.  Bowlers must check in at least 30 minutes prior to 
their shift time. It is the bowler’s responsibility to be there on time to avoid a penalty. Shift assignments 
will be made on a first-come, first-served basis using the entry’s postmark. 
 
We have a special rate of $69+tax for single or double occupancy with $10 for each additional person 
at the Comfort Inn & Suites, 900 E. Main St. Meriden, CT 06450. Call 203 440-9600 for reservations. 
 
Please complete the attached tournament entry form and return it to the WNDA office.  To provide shift 
information in a timely manner, entry forms must be postmarked no later than Wednesday, June 10, 
2010. Any and all entries postmarked after this date will incur a $10 late fee. 
 
Would you like to take home an extra $100.00? Of course you would. We are fortunate to have a very 
generous anonymous donor who sponsors a $100 cash drawing at each tour stop. All WNDA bowlers 
competing at this event are eligible for the drawing.  
 
Johnson’s is a very nice bowling center and has hosted the WNDA a number of times over the years. 
Our host, Sandi Thomas, is looking forward to having another successful WNDA tournament at her 
center. Coming off of a nice experience in Hagerstown, we are confident that many of our members will 
choose to compete at Johnson’s Lanes. So, put it on your calendar, send in the form and your entry 
fee, and join us for some good competition and a great time in Hamden, Connecticut! 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Chuck Kramer 
President 
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2010 SEASON – TOUR STOP #2 
June 19-20, 2010 

 
Johnson’s Lanes 

2100 Dixwell Ave, Hamden, CT 06514 
(203) 248-1563 

 
 

 
 Member’s Name: 
 
The following information is only needed if it is different from what you provided on your membership form. 
 
 Address: 
 
 Telephone #s:  (Day)_______________  (Evening)________________ Cell:________________ 

 
We will hold two qualifying shifts on Saturday, June 19th. 

Please mark your preferences in the boxes below  
by numbering them with a 1 or 2 to reflect your preference as 1st and 2nd. 

 

  Saturday 8:30 a.m.   Saturday 1:30 p.m. 
 

Shift assignments will be made on a first come, first served basis. 
 

 
Member’s Signature:  _______________________________________ 

 
Please mail this entry form with your check for $75.00 made payable to the WNDA, to: 

 
WNDA 

483 South Hills Court 
Westminster, MD  21158 
443-879-WNDA (9632) 

 
Entries must be postmarked by June 10, 2010 

(Entries postmarked after June 10 will automatically be assessed a late fee of $10.00) 

 


